

Veterans Advisory Council to Meet 
On June 26 in Las Cruces

VFW Post 6917 (5845 Bataan Memorial West)

The governor’s Veterans Advisory Council will host its next quarterly meeting on June 26 in Las Cruces at VFW Post 6917, located at 5845 Bataan Memorial West, from 
9 a.m. to noon.  

The council is made up of veterans and individuals with expertise in veterans’ issues. It meets at locations throughout the state seeking input from veterans to make recommendations to the New Mexico Department of Veterans’ Services (DVS) for improving its service for veterans and their families.

Veterans, family members, and the public are invited to attend and provide input. For more information, contact Shannon Quintana at shannon.quintana@dvs.nm.gov
or (505) 795-5716.
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